Sports Premium Allocation 2015/16
During 2015/16 the school received £8405 in sports premium allocation.  
Money had also been carried forward from the previous year’s allocation.

	Action
	Aim/Impact

	A proportion of the sports premium funding was used to train all staff on how to use ‘Real PE’. This is a recommended scheme by the Local Authority for the development of key skills.
	All teaching staff were trained in how to use ‘Real PE’. Teachers were trained in the teaching of core skills to support the sporting ability of all children.
Planning reflects the use of ‘Real PE’ and the impact is children’s learning is more focused on key skills.

	A large proportion of the allocation was used to research and install a trim trail with safety grass/surface. 
	The purpose of installing a trim trail was to enhance the children’s physical movements in an outdoor environment and add structure to their play time.


	The school paid for qualified coaches to provide skill specific PE lessons once a week for all children in key stage 1.

	The coaches delivered a structured curriculum and the teaching staff were able to develop their own professional knowledge of the PE curriculum by being trained through joint teaching.
The varied PE curriculum and extra-curricular opportunities have a positive influence on the concentration, attitude and academic achievement of all our children.



[bookmark: _GoBack]Actual Spending:
Mats - £116.13
Training - £195
Trim Trail - £8368.58 
Total Spend: £8679.71
